
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance 
12th Oct to 16th Oct 

Hopi 97.0% 

Navaho 93.6% 

Blackfoot 96.8% 

Nanticoke 98.9% 

Algonquin 95.6% 

Shoshone 93.6% 

Micmac 96.7% 

Yakama 96.2% 

Arapaho 90.0% 

Chippewa 97.1% 

Comanche 96.3% 

Innoko 94.5% 

Kiowa 96.6% 

Paiute 88.9% 

The target set for the school is 
96% - Well done to Nanticoke! 

Friends of the School- AGM 

Tuesday 17th November 3.45pm 
We will be holding our AGM on Tuesday 17th November at 3.45pm. This year the AGM will be taking 

place online.  If you wish to join and/or become a member, please 

email secretary@indianqueensschool.org for an invitation to the meeting by Sunday 15th November. 😊 
 

There are some exciting projects that we need fundraising ideas for!!! 
We look forward to seeing you and remember… ANY level of support you can offer is welcome, valued 

and appreciated! 

Thank you! 

 
 

 

Diary Dates 

October  

Mon 26th to Fri 30th HALF TERM 

November  

Thurs 5th Bonfire Night Lunch 

Mon 16th  Individual Photos 
 

Information emailed/sent home this week:  
Year 2: Email re topic for this term and Messy Morning 3rd Nov 
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Individual Child Photos 

On Monday 16th November, 

the Tempest photography 

team will be visiting school 

to take individual photos of 

the children.  Unfortunately 

there will be no sibling or 

family photos available. 

 

NEW ONE WAY SYSTEM 

From Monday 2nd November we are introducing a one-way system around the school site.  This is to support 

social distancing and ease congestion at the beginning and end of the day. 

Please enter along the path that leads to the nursery and then follow the arrows around the front of the 

school and leave by the entrance to KS2. 

We hope this helps everyone. 

 

Have a great half term! 

We look forward to seeing 

you all back on  

Monday 2nd November 

 

mailto:secretary@indianqueensschool.org
mailto:secretary@indianqueensschool.org
http://www.indianqueensschool.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Music Tuition 
We are hoping to resume guitar lessons after half term and will have a new guitar teacher joining us for 

these sessions.  If your child (Years 3 – 6) would like to learn to play the guitar please follow this 
link https://www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org for further information.  If your child is currently 

eligible for Free School Meals (not Universal Infant Free School Meals), is in care, has a parent currently 
serving with the Armed Forces or you receive disability living allowance your child’s lessons are 
available at a subsidised (discounted) rate. You will need to provide your child with their own 

instrument (but the Music Service Trust do have some instruments available to hire if necessary). 
 

Please could parents ensure 

that dinner money is paid 

on a daily basis. 

If 3 or more days of dinner 

money is outstanding, 

please can your child bring a 

packed lunch to school as 

we may not be able to give 

them a school meal until the 

debt is cleared.  

Thank you 

 

Wesley Preschool & Toddler 

Group 
Shop from the comfort of your own home at 

the 

VIRTUAL CHRISTMAS 

FAIR  
 search and join on Facebook 

Saturday 21st & Sunday 

22nd November 
Lots of lovely sellers, a raffle and maybe Santa!  

To find out more, please Like Wesley Preschool 

on Facebook or contact Claire Parkyn 01726 

860997 

Out of School Achievement 
Congratulations to Bella (Year 2) who 

won a ‘Star of the Week’ trophy at 
swimming. 

Well done Bella! 

 

 

New phone system 

We are having a new phone system installed 

over half term.  We hope this will run as 

smoothly as possible but please bear with us if 

there are any teething problems in the first 

week back.  

Thank you! 

 

Homework 

After half term, all homework will be issued on Google Classroom. 

If you have not yet logged into your child’s google classroom account, please 

do so by clicking on the ‘child login’ button on the school website 

homepage, enter the school name, then click on ‘login with Google’. 

Please click here for an instructional video. 

Login details were emailed out to parents from Aspire ICT team on 21st 

September. 

If you have any problems please let the school office know by phone or 

email.. 

Please note: The full 

autumn term menu 

(with dates) is available 

on the school website 

in the newsletters 

section and on the 

school noticeboards. 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CGemma.Rusted%40indianqueensschool.org%7C60e197825ebe45f5d83908d874ec6c13%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637387906065374184%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=0Df4Xk%2Fe0pd2egukfKYy9mImH6KX5sIt6hkwHs%2BU4iA%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F2MpNLvi&data=02%7C01%7Cdan.smith%40iaspire.net%7C0779ced35e0a438e53ac08d85e07d7d7%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637362735066908930&sdata=F%2Fa8ssyF4WqHHuUb2MXjbSV0aTBJjnMU7DPePTtRrXw%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

HALLOWEEN COMPETITIONS! 

Best Decorated 

Window/Door 
Entries to be submitted by 

6pm Wednesday 28th October 

Judging will commence at 7pm 

Prizes for 1st and 2nd 

Cupcakes kindly donated by Queen’s Cakes – Tara 

Jelley 

 

 

Pumpkin Carving 
Entries to be submitted on Facebook 

By 6pm Thursday 29th October 

Judging will commence at 7pm 

CLASSES: Under 5 years, 6-10 years, 11-16 years 

Prizes will be a Chocolate Bouquet (Sweet William 

Floral Design) 

And Adults – Prize (not forgetting the big kids) 

Carvery for 2 kindly donated by the Griffin 

Wheal Martyn Clay Works 
Autumn-inspired, hands-on activities: clay modelling, art 

and a pumpkin trail! 

01726 850362 www.wheal-martyn.com 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/autu

mnhalfterm 

 

 

Halloweek at Camel Creek 

24th Oct to 1st Nov 

For more information & to book online: 

www.camelcreek.co.uk 

 

 

Wesley Preschool & 

Toddler Group 

Shop from the comfort of 

your own home at the 

VIRTUAL 

CHRISTMAS 

FAIR  
 search and join on 

Facebook 

Saturday 21st & 

Sunday 22nd 

November 

Lots of lovely sellers, a raffle 

and maybe Santa!  

To find out more, please Like 

Wesley Preschool on 

Facebook or contact Claire 

Parkyn 01726 860997 

BlackBird Pie magazine goes virtual! 
You can view it on a computer, tablet or mobile phone. 

The virtual magazine is filled with great things to do, videos, links and interactive stuff. 
There are lovely places to visit, wonderful walks and museums and galleries to visit 

(with safety measures in place). 
You can access the virtual copy of BlackBird Pie by clicking on this link 

https://blackbirdreads.turtl.co/story/blackbirdpie-autumn-2020/  
 

Remembrance Sunday- November 8th 
This year St Enoder Church would like to invite members of the the community 

of all ages to paint a rock with a poppy for Remembrance Sunday. These rocks 

will be collected and placed at the memorial on Remembrance Sunday. There 

are 3 collection points to place the painted rocks 1.  St Enoder Church (please 

leave inside the entrance porch or outside the church doors if locked) 2. 

Summercourt New Memorial Hall car park. 3. Indian Queens Victory Hall (please 

leave on the Ante Room windowsill). Please also feel free to write on the names 

of anyone you wish to remember. It would be wonderful to get the community 

involved. 

http://www.wheal-martyn.com/
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/autumnhalfterm
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/autumnhalfterm
http://www.camelcreek.co.uk/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fblackbirdreads.turtl.co%2Fstory%2Fblackbirdpie-autumn-2020%2F&data=04%7C01%7Csecretary%40indianqueensschool.org%7Cefcf8c14a377401d9cc108d874348e53%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637387116364708857%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=NQn6Td9PEi8XJZ37HumYbAJmJZgsfip7tY1UAglK9F0%3D&reserved=0

